
From: Kale Walch
To: Ballard, Kami (RC)
Cc: Michael Sundblom
Subject: Resolution Monitoring Plan
Date: Thursday, July 28, 2016 9:22:08 AM

Kami,
 
Pinal County Air Quality has reviewed the system design and proposed operational protocols related
to the addition of the Hewitt Station site and updated information related to the Far West site. 
Based on our current, limited understanding of the actual configuration of the project, Pinal Air
quality agrees that the system and operational protocols described in the Plan will provide relevant
ambient data for both background pollutant concentrations and prevailing meteorological
conditions.
 
Kale
 
Kale Walch | Air Quality Manager | Pinal County Air Quality
P.O. Box 987 | 31 N. Pinal St., Bldg. F | Florence, AZ 85132
520-866-6860 | kale.walch@pinalcountyaz.gov | www.pinalcountyaz.gov
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